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Thursday 20th March 2025 

Final Songfest Information 

 

Dear families  

The singing in last Thursday’s rehearsal with Angela Renshaw sounded fantastic and we 

are all really looking forward to the final Songfest performance at St John’s Hall next 

Thursday (27th March) – it should be brilliant! 

We will be leaving St Levan on the mini bus before the end of the school day so children 

will be able to have lunch at school. They might want to have a hot, school lunch at this 

time so they will only need one packed meal. (Please ensure they know this so they don’t 

eat the wrong one at lunch time!) 

Once at St John’s Hall, we will have a final rehearsal from 4:00 – 5:30pm. We will then stay 

back stage having our evening meal and getting ready until the performance begins at 

6:30pm (doors open at 6:00pm).  

We will be given the Songfest T-shirts when we arrive at St John’s Hall. Please can children 

wear as dark coloured trousers, socks and shoes as possible (preferably black) for the 

performance. They can bring these in bag if they do not wish to wear them for the school 

day.  

Miss Trembath and Miss Finch will be travelling with the children and will stay with them for 

the afternoon and evening until they are collected at the end of the performance. This 

will be at approximately 8:15pm but as is the case with live performances, it is difficult to 

know exactly.  

We look forward to seeing you there. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

The St Levan Team  

 

 

St Levan Primary School 

where all children SHINE…for life 

 
The Bottoms, St. Levan, Penzance, Cornwall, TR19 6HD 

Tel:  01736 810486 

mailto:secretary@st-levan.cornwall.sch.uk
http://www.st-levan.cornwall.sch.uk/

